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Greetings,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. It is my constant prayer that you 
are well and still pressing on. On this end all is well for Jesus is on the throne and nothing 
can separate us from His love. Besides that we are seated there with Him far above all other 
things that tempt us or harass us, blessed be His name forever. My name is Pastor Isaac, the
chairperson pastor’s equip program of Tito Musyoki literacy foundation an organization 
directed by Ruth Okello. Am writing this in appreciation on behalf of the pastors for the 
kindness and support that you have shown us and also to update you on the progress of the 
program.

We have been very much blessed since Ruth launched the pastors equip program. The 
pastors have enjoyed the books in the library which actually is one of the most equipped 
libraries in our county. This has seen many of us testify the improvement on how we address
issues in our ministries and more how we handle the word of God when preaching or 
teaching. We have also been blessed by the computer training. Many of us had no computer 
training before but now we can at least get the basics in this program and be able to do few 
things that concern our area of ministry. Pastors here struggle with poverty and so is most of
their members, for this reason, we have  been able to start a micro finance program that 
help pastors to borrow some money when emergence cases occur or may be to start a small
business that can help in uplifting them economically. Initially the program did not go as we 
expected but we have come up with a strategy that we believe will help to run the micro-
finance program smoothly.

We also have workshops that are widely supported by Trinity Church where we gather 
pastors and engage them in discussing and addressing areas that are so critical in ministry, 
for example, previously we had a team led by pastor Marvin and Ann Cody who came and 
taught hermeneutics, from this workshop we can confidently say that we are able to rightly 
divide the word of truth, we have also had workshops on mentorship, Christian leadership 
etc. These workshops to many have been like an eye opener in many ways considering that 
many of the pastors we have are not trained. It is our prayer that God will keep sustaining 
these programs for His own Glory.

Let me also take this opportunity to thank all our well-wishers and sponsors especially Trinity
Church for their contribution towards the success of this program. The tent and the chairs 
you bought for the program is helping a great deal, not forgetting the chronological study 
bibles we received during pastor Marvin’s visit here.God is so faithful and we thank all who 
have accepted to be the channel that the Lord will use to be a blessing to us.   

As I sign off, I would like to dedicate this verse to you, Hebrews 6:10 “For God is not unjust to
forget your work and labor of love which you have shown toward His name, in that you have 
ministered to the saints, and do minister”.

God bless and give our greetings and love to all.

Shalom,

Pastor Isaac.




